Lizzie Fuller

From: Rosalie Gibson

Sent: 30 March 2024 20:09
To: Cassie Pinnells
Subject: Grant Award

Dear Cassie,

Would you kindly pass on 5t Mary” s Bellringers grateful thanks to the Grant Awards Committee last year for the gift
given to 5t Mary's Bellringers towards new ropes.
We have now received these and they are proudly fitted to the bells.

The old ones were quite worn and in danger of breaking ( which is not pleasant to the ringer if it happens, and possibly
dangerous) They should last us for another 15 years or so, therefore no danger of ringing having to cease during that
time. Most people seem to enjoy the bells and we receive more adverse comments if we don’t ring rather than
complaint's , which is rewarding.

With our grateful thanks.

Rosalie

( Tower Captain)



